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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

~ Region III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

February 13, 2020

TO: Public Secondary School Heads
SSG Advisers
{Through the District Supervisors)

In compliance with DepEd Memorandum No. 15, s. 2020, all Pinuno Camp
Activities scheduled for the month of February, 2020 are hereby postponed

indefinitely.

For information, guidance and wide dissemination.

Very truly yours,

W%M»X

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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